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Important Notice
All students of LL.M Programs (Corporate

Law, International Lawand Human Rights Law),
MS Human Rights and Ph.D Law who completed
their course work are informed that the meeting
of the Board of Studies, Department of Law is
scheduled to be held on Second week of April
2016. Therefore, it is directed to submit their
proposals / synopses in Program Office,
Department of Law (Room NO: A002) till
08April, 2016 (7:00 pm).

Instructions:

e A Softcopy of the synopsis in one .doc/word file is required to be mailed at:
a2kamran07 @yahoo.com and nouman.shahid@iiu.edu.pk
e O01Hard copy of the synopsis (alongwith a payment slip to be made for 19
copies of synopsis to Nawaz Photocopies, Bloc-I, Male Campus) isalso required
to be submitted in Program Office, Dept. of Law.
e All synopses may be endorsed by any Faculty Member of Law Department
before submission.
e The students are required to fulfill the following conditions:
Their Degree duration has not expired.
They have registered in the previous and current semester.
Their course work is complete.
All dues are cleared.



- Passed their comprehensive examination (in case of PhD Students).
¢ Take a receipt of submission from the Program Office.
e The synopses submitted after due time and date will be postponed till
next meeting.

Assistant Director (Law)



